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To:	Truckers 

c.c.:	SSL Staff, Security, Corporation of Hamilton

From:	Mr. Warren Jones – CEO – Polaris Holding Company Limited

Re:	Use of Reflective Vests and Driver Safety  

Date:	27 October 2014


I wish to thank all of you for your efforts to assist us to address safety on the Hamilton Dock. We have noticed a vast improvement in the use of reflective vests by truckers when not in their vehicles. 

In this regard, we would also appreciate if you can ensure that drivers do not leave the vicinity of their vehicle to venture along the dock or into the working area looking for specific containers.

Drivers will forfeit their place in line and be required to move to the back of the service queue if they are not in their vehicle when service is pending.

Thank you for your continued support and attention to these matters.
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Warren W. Jones
CEO
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